
In response to email correspondence dated March 4, 2002 from Mr. Anthony Serafini,
Reference No. 1760, we are submitting this progress report as an electronic attachment to
our renewal application.

Specifically, you asked for the number of units used during testing nationwide and at
Kokomo and Warren.

The experimental licensee, General Motors Research Corporation (“GMRC”), holds
experimental licenses on behalf of General Motors Corporation.  GMRC uses the subject
license to test electromagnetic compatibility between customer radios on motor vehicles
and electronic equipment.  The license is also used for testing FM antenna patterns and
remote keyless entry into vehicles.  The number of units used during testing is 1-2, with a
maximum of two at any time.


